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Assistant Secretary for International Security and Nonproliferation
Christopher A. Ford travels to Ottawa, Canada, January 30-31, to participate
in the G7 Nonproliferation Directors Group (NPDG) meeting and in joint
sessions with the G7 Nuclear Safety and Security Group (NSSG) and the Global
Partnership Against Weapons and Materials of Mass Destruction (GP). While
there he will discuss a range of nonproliferation issues.

For updates, follow the Bureau of International Security and Nonproliferation
(ISN) on Twitter, at @StateISN.

For more information about ISN, please visit our website:
http://www.state.gov/t/isn/.

The Office of Website Management, Bureau of Public Affairs, manages this site
as a portal for information from the U.S. State Department.
External links to other Internet sites should not be construed as an
endorsement of the views or privacy policies contained therein.
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